
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 1/02/2022 9:29:51 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

01/02/2022 

MR Peter Walton 
RD 
NSW 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

Dear Council, 

We reject any proposal by St Augustines College to enlarge their student cohort. The St 
Augustine's campus is already (illegally) overpopulated and under-supervised. Increasing 
student numbers at the Brookvale campus will exacerbate St Augustine's concurrent inability to 
control their students and will amplify the negative impact these students impose on the low 
residential community, including: 
-unfettered trespassing into private property, 
-property damage by students, 
-traffic issues, 
-lack of teacher supervision, 
-student abuse of neighbours, and 
-extensive littering into neighbouring properties and on the street by students. 

Submitted on behalf of 
the Millners at 10 Alfred Rd, 
the Wa!tons and Mortons at 16 Alfred Rd, 
the Shoebridges at 6 Gulliver St, and 
the Losthouses at 10 Gulliver St. 
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